


 

  

Trustees thanked stakeholders for their input in the review process of Policy 101, which provides 
the foundational principles of the district. 
 
The Committee agreed to forward the following RECOMMENDATION to the Board: 
 

THAT the Policy Committee submit a Notice of Motion at the April 26th public meeting of 
the Board of Education that Policy 101 and 101-R, Strategic Planning, be considered for 
approval at the May 24th public meeting of the Board of Education. 

 
4. Status of Current and Anticipated Items 

 
An updated status document was provided with the agenda package. 
 

5. Next Meeting Date – Monday May 15, 2023 at 11:00 am. 

6. Adjournment 
 

 The meeting adjourned at 11:20 am. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debbie Tablotney 
Chairperson, Policy Committee 


